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Effective	August	1,	2018	
	

	
School	Registration	Announcement	

	

This	school	is	reaching	its	maximum	building/enrollment	
capacity	and	therefore	cannot	register	students	who	do	

not	live	within	the	school’s	catchment	area.			
	

Only	students	who	have	a	bonafide	primary	residence	
within	the	school’s	catchment	area	will	be	registered	at	

this	time.		All	families	must	provide	two	recent	
documents	proving	their	residency		

	
Residency	Affidavits	are	not	accepted	as	a	proof	of	
residency	and	Parental	Delegations	are	also	not	

accepted.	
	

If	you	are	unable	to	provide	two	documents	proving	
residency,	please	visit	the	Office	of	Student	Enrollment	
and	Placement,	located	at	440	N.	Broad	Street,	Suite	111	
between	the	hours	of	8:00	am-5:00	pm.	to	discuss	your	

child’s	school	options.	
	
	


